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Hamre Jaime

From: jack steiger <steiger19525@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2018 1:49 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029
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Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Committee Members, 
 
As a homeowner and fulltime resident of Bend, I am adamantly opposed to House Bill 4029. 
 
This bill, if passed, will deprive The City of Bend and its residents of their right decide this issue which is of great local 
importance. 
 
I find it appalling that this bill even exists as it is clearly the work of a rich guy with a vendetta against Don Horton and 
the Bend Parks and Recreation Commission. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
John M. Steiger 
19525 Pond Meadow Ave. 
Bend, OR  97702 
502-702-9341 


